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3rd June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope that you are all safe and well during these unprecedented times.  I wanted to get in touch with you all 
regarding the transition into Reception, in preparation for September 2020.   
 
I’m sure you will agree that at this moment in time, things are very uncertain.  Obviously, we are currently 
unable to offer our New Parent’s Evening, 1:1 meetings and transition afternoons in June as explained in 
Scenario 1.  However, we are currently putting together a New Parent’s pack that you will receive in the 
post next week.  
 
At this point in time, we plan to follow Scenario 2, where we will invite you and the children in during 
August for a picnic and discovery session, followed by a transition afternoon.  This decision will be based 
upon receiving further guidance from the Department for Education (DFE).  Once we have this guidance, I 
will write to you again to confirm the arrangements. 
 
In the meantime, Miss McCarthy will phone you on either Friday 5th or Friday 12th June to introduce herself, 
answer any questions that you may have and arrange a video conference call for you and your child, 
should you wish.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
Mrs C Howells  
Acting Headteacher 
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